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Bills referred-.continued:

No. 308. To confirm the children of Jean Baptiste Gatien; and Monique Audin, in the
possession of the property forming the succession of their'father and mother.

No. 312. To extend the powers of the St. Clair andRondeau Plank Road-Company.

No. 326. To incorporate the Canadian Litèrary Institute ofWoodstoék.

No. 328. To enable the Trustees of the First Free-will Baptist Church in Hatley, to
receive a legacy bequeathed to the said Church.

No. 334. To amerid the Act 16 Victoria, chapter 220, and to enable the Trustées of the
Toronto General Hospital to raise a further sum of money.

No. 336. To amend the Lower Canada Municipai and Road Act, by allowing the
Parish (noe erigée)) of Ste. Sophie d'Halifax to form a separate Manicipality, un.
,der the denomination of the Municipality of North Halifax, and todivide the Town.
ship of Ialifax into two separate Townships.

No. 3-27. To amend the Act intituled: "An Act for. the construction of Water Works
in the City of Iamilton."

No. 83. To, detach a certain part of the Township of Arthabaska from the District of
Three Rivers, and to annex it to the District of Quebec.

No. 210. To eret the Townships of Bentinck, Normanby, Glenelg, Egremont, Arte-
inesia and Proon, in the Gounty of Grey, into a Junior County.--Peitioia against
referred: The several Petitions received this Session, against the formation of a
Junior County, out of part of the County of Grey.

No. 232. To amend an Act intituled, 4 An Act to-repeal a certain Act and -Ordinance
therein mentioned, relating to the Trinity House of Niontreal, and to amend and
consôlidate the provisions thereof," and to make further provisions - concerning
Filots.-Petition against referred: Of the Montreal Board of Trade ; to make fur.
ther provisions concerning Pilots.

No. 238. To authorize the Provisional Municipal Council, of the County of Bruce, to
take Stock in the Canada North West Railway, or otherwise aid in accomplishing
that undertaking.

No. 266. To incorporate certain persons under thé name of the Joliette Minin1g Com.
pany.

No. 258. To enable David Riddle Stodart, Esquire, to practise the. Law in Lower
Canada.

No. 302. To vest in Charles Coxwell Small, Esquire, certain road allowances in the
Township of Pickering.

No. 312. To extend the powers of the St. Clair and Rondeau Plank Road Company.

No. 325. To vest certain road allowances in the Township of'Whitby, in Thomas N.
Gibbs.

No. 330. To enable the Chartered Bank of Canada to carry gn the business of Banking
within this Province.


